
Dear [Tutor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As my time at [Institution/School Name] comes to an end, I 

wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for all you have done for me. 

Your guidance and support have been invaluable throughout my journey. I will always cherish 

the late-night study sessions and the thoughtful discussions we had that inspired me to think 

critically and creatively. 

One of my favorite memories is when we worked together on [specific project or subject], and 

your unique insights helped me to truly understand the material. You have a remarkable gift for 

making tough concepts more accessible, and I am incredibly grateful for that. 

Thank you for believing in me, encouraging my growth, and being a wonderful mentor. Your 

dedication and passion for teaching have left a lasting impression on me. 

As I move forward to the next chapter of my life, I will carry the lessons I've learned from you 

with me. I hope to keep in touch, and I wish you all the best in your future endeavors. 

Warmest regards, 

[Your Name] 


